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Anthony Nosbush
Hamm, Inc.
609 Perry Place
Perry, KS  66073

METCALF AVENUE IMPROVEMENTS – 159TH STREET TO 167TH STREET
KDOT Project No. 46 N-0648-01
Overland Park Project No. TH-1027
Johnson County CARS No. 320001177
FINAL ACCEPTANCE LETTER


Dear Mr. Nosbush:

Final inspection of the above referenced project was made on April 9, 2020.  The project was found to be complete and in accordance with the approved plans and specifications. 

In accordance with the General Conditions of the Contract Documents, the maintenance of the project by the Contractor will be for a period of two (2) years, beginning April 9, 2020.
	
Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely, 



TONY ROME, PE 
SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER


Email:	Ben Will, P.E., HNTB Corp.
	Peter Gaskamp, WaterOne
	Josh Moore, Hamm, Inc.
	Lorraine Basalo, P.E., City Engineer
Kyle Dieckmann, P.E., Supv. Civil Engineer
Rich Profaizer, Manager Maintenance Operations
Greg Scharff, Superintendent, Public Works
Sean Ruis, Supervisor, PW Maintenance
Brian Hutchinson, Supervisor, PW Maintenance
Jeff Hunt, Supervisor, PW Maintenance
Cathy Wilson, Supervisor, PW Maintenance
Eric Sandberg, Supervisor, PW Maintenance
Kent Hall, Acting Supv., Construction Inspection
	Israel Barradas, Trans. Project Inspector
	Sally Wachtel, Contract Specialist
Sean Reilly, Manager, Communications
